DAVIS Arla L * WRD

From: DAVIS Arla L * WRD

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 11:44 AM

To: Howard, Elizabeth E.

Cc: Langford, Shonee D.; John Short; Bryce Withers; JARAMILLO Lisa J * WRD; Ratcliffe Jesse D; Kameron
DelLashmutt

Subject: RE: T-14350 (Return to Surface Water POD) - Withdrawal of Transfer Application

Good Morning Elizabeth,

Thank you for your email. This email correspondence is enough information for me to move forward with the
withdrawal of Transfer Application T-14350. | will work on that withdrawal order this week and get it out to the
applicant as soon as | am able to. Please let me know if you have any other questions.

Arla L. Davis

She/Her/Hers

Water Rights Transfer Specialist

Transfer and Conservation Section

725 Summer St. NE, Suite A | Salem, OR 97301 | Phone: 503-979-3129
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Work Schedule: Mon-Th —6:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

NOTE: The Salem office is now open to the public. Given that many staff will continue teleworking remotely or have job duties that
take them into the field on a regular basis, availability of staff in the office is not guaranteed 8:00 a.m. — 5:00 p.m. every day.
Customers and visitors are encouraged to schedule an appointment in advance if they wish to meet in person with specific staff
members. Alternative methods for meeting, such as by phone or virtually via Teams, are also available.

From: Howard, Elizabeth E. <EHoward @SCHWABE.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 3, 2024 11:28 AM

To: DAVIS Arla L * WRD <Arla.L.DAVIS@water.oregon.gov>

Cc: Langford, Shonee D. <SLangford@SCHWABE.com>; John Short <johnshort61@gmail.com>; Bryce Withers
<brycewrs@gmail.com>; JARAMILLO Lisa J * WRD <Lisa.].JARAMILLO@water.oregon.gov>; Ratcliffe Jesse D
<jesse.d.ratcliffe@doj.state.or.us>; Kameron DeLashmutt <kamerond@thornburgh.net>

Subject: T-14350 (Return to Surface Water POD) - Withdrawal of Transfer Application

You don't often get email from ehoward@schwabe.com. Learn why this is important

Hi Arla,

I’'m writing on behalf of Kameron DeLashmutt and Pinnacle Utilities, LLC—the applicant for Transfer Application T-
14350. Pinnacle has decided to withdraw transfer application T-14350.



Please advise whether there is anything specific you need from Pinnacle beyond this email to complete the withdrawal.
Thank you, Elizabeth

Elizabeth E. Howard
Shareholder

Direct: 503-796-2093
Mobile: 503-312-8765
ehoward@schwabe.com

Schwabe Williamson & Wyatt

NOTICE: This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney
work product for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review, reliance or
distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited.
If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies.



